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April 8, 2019 
 
VIA E-MAIL 
Mr. Al Hofeld Jr. 
Law Offices of Al Hofeld, Jr. L.L.C 
Email: al@alhofeldlaw.com  
 
RE: 19-FOIA-098 Video Evidence at Brainerd Station on 2019-03-15 
 
Dear Mr. Hofeld: 
  
We are in receipt of your request for information pursuant to the Illinois Freedom of Information Act, 5 
ILCS 140/1 et seq. (“FOIA”) 
 
On April 3, 2019, we received your request for all video taken on Friday, March 15, 2019, between 5:00 
a.m., and 11:00 a.m., by all cameras affixed to the outside of the Brainerd Metra Station near 89th and 
Bishop in Chicago, IL - relative to an incident involving Chicago Police Department at 8914 S. Laflin 
(“Request”). 
 
After performing a diligent search of Metra’s records, Metra’s Police Department informs us that we do 
not have any cameras at the Brainerd Metra Station at this time.   
 
If I can be of further assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact me.   
 
Sincerely, 

 
Angela K. Ollie 
Freedom of Information Officer 
FOIA@metrarr.com 
FOIA Hotline #312-663-3642 
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